
Ethics Committee Announcement 

Dear Members of [Professional Association], 

We are pleased to announce the formation of our new Ethics Committee, dedicated to promoting 

ethical practices and standards within our profession. The committee will serve as a resource for 

members seeking guidance on ethical dilemmas and will work to uphold the integrity of our 

field. 

The following individuals have been appointed to serve on the committee: 

• Dr. Jane Smith - Chair 

• Mr. John Doe - Co-Chair 

• Dr. Emily Johnson - Member 

• Ms. Sarah Brown - Member 

The Ethics Committee will meet regularly to review ethical concerns, provide recommendations, 

and create educational opportunities for members. We encourage all members to reach out with 

any questions or concerns regarding ethical practices. 

Thank you for your commitment to maintaining ethical standards in our profession. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Professional Association] 


